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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
WITHDRAWING THE REQUEST THAT A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE
PERMANENT COUNCIL BE SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, JANUARY 27, 2004
Permanent Mission of Peru
to the
Organization of American States
Note No. 7-5-M/ 23
Washington, D.C., January 20, 2004
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with Note No. 7-5-M/008, dated January 13, 2004, in which it was requested that a special meeting of the Permanent Council be scheduled for Tuesday, March 27, to receive His Excellency the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Peru, Ambassador Manuel Rodríguez Cuadros.

I regret to inform you that Foreign Minister Rodríguez Cuadros cancelled his trip to Washington today.  I would be most appreciative, therefore, if you would kindly arrange for the cancellation of the special meeting.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Eduardo Ferrero Costa

Ambassador

Permanent Representative of Peru to the

Organization of American States
His Excellency
Ambassador Paul Durand
Permanent Representative of Canada

Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D. C.
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